
 

 

From: Tim Frost <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx>  
Sent: 07 March 2022 10:43 
To: Rackley, Shaun <Shaun.Rackley@torbay.gov.uk> 
Subject: Bail 
 
Hi Shaun, 
 
Just to keep you updated. I've just had a message regarding my bail date. My bail date was today but it has been 
extended again for a further four weeks until 4/4/2022. Regarding my DBS certificate, I have not received that either 
yet. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Tim Frost.  
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